July 30" 2021

City of Ottawa
Plan Review Department

Subject: 314 Bell Street South

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that the exterior site lighting design, as submitted as part of the Site
Plan Approval package, is in general agreement with the requirements for full cutoff light
fixtures and meets the requirements for less than .5 Foot-candles at the property line.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Best Regards,

Audddu)

April L. Waddell, P. Eng.
Electrical Engineer
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